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From: Anthony Goto <anthonygoto@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, April 9, 2025 7:44 AM
To: City Council
Subject: Support for Repairing and Preserving the Depot Hill Coastal Bluff Walk

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Dear City Council Members, 
 
I'm writing to express my strong support for the repair and preservation of the Depot Hill coastal bluff 
walking path.  As an active member of the Depot Hill community, this path holds immense significance 
to my family and the broader neighborhood.   
 
This walking path is more than just scenic.  It is a gathering place that fosters community and 
connection.  It's a place where I took my newborn on walks waiting for the sun to rise with other new 
fathers.  It's a place families gather to watch our children play together every evening like clock work.  The 
bluff walk is truly a physical representation of our community. 
 
Given the recent damage from bluff erosion due to the storm drain, I urge the City Council to allocate the 
necessary resources toward repairing this critical infrastructure.   
 
Thank you for your attention to this important matter.  Your leadership and commitment to preserving 
Capitola's beauty and unique spaces are greatly appreciated. 
 
Thank you for your time, 
 
Anthony Goto 
408-666-8982 


